
 

2 Westbrook Corporate Center 

Westchester, IL 60154 

United States 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This is to inform you that Essentra has made the decision to update the tooling for our 07LN Lock Nut 
series.  You are being notified because you have ordered one or more of these parts in the past. 
 
Please see the included print below that calls out a comparison between the old tooling and new 
tooling.  The updated tooling has removed the flange from the lock nut, which has made the height (B 
dimension) of the part slightly shorter. 
 
If you have further questions or would like to request samples, please speak with your sales contact. 
 

Best Regards, 

Greg Mifsud 

Greg Mifsud 

Director of Products & Pricing 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


